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Mikelle Morra

From: Sumita Mukhoty
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2008 12:33 PM
To: Mikelle Morra; David Krech
Cc: Sumita Mukhoty
Subject: Fw: Ownership of American Fiber Systems Holding Corporation

Mikelle - Please upload this to Ibfs also.  Same file 00011.  Thx. Sumita
--------------------------
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

----- Original Message -----
From: Nighan, Michael <mnighan@afsnetworks.com>
To: Sumita Mukhoty
Cc: mikelle.eorra@fcc.gov <mikelle.eorra@fcc.gov>
Sent: Thu Jan 17 11:14:38 2008
Subject: RE: Ownership of American Fiber Systems Holding Corporation

Ms. Mukhoty:
 
As a follow up to our phone call I can confirm that, other than the three venture capital 
firms listed on the January 10, 2008 letter submitted in Docket 08-1, no other individual 
or entity holds 10% or greater direct or indirect equity or voting interest in AFS Holding
Corporation.
 
Michael J. Nighan
Director - Regulatory Affairs & Contract Management American Fiber Systems, Inc.
(585) 785-5837
(585) 785-5838 (fax)
 
________________________________

From: Nighan, Michael
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2008 10:44 AM
To: 'sumita.mukhoty@fcc.gov'
Subject: Ownership of American Fiber Systems Holding Corporation

Ms. Mukhoty:
 
I have attached a letter we submittred to the Commission last week (via ECFS) in Docket 
08-1 in response to a data request from the Wireline Bureau.    I believe that it contains
all the information you are looking for relating to the ownersip of American Fiber Sytems 
Holding Corporation.
 
Please do not hesitate to call me should you require any additional information.
 
Michael J. Nighan
Director - Regulatory Affairs & Contract Management
American Fiber Systems, Inc.
(585) 785-5837
(585) 785-5838 (fax)


